




June 15, 2019

Email conversation from Bennett Guinn, resident on Stanley Ave.

I would like the committee and the applicant, Dan Hagel, to consider offering electric vehicle charging infrastructure 
in the proposal. EV's will be an integral part of society going forward and could be a selling feature. 

Additionally, solar panels on the roof would augment that idea.

Thank you for your consideration. 

Bennett Guinn
Stanley Ave., Victoria BC

Hello Bennett,

Thank you for your suggestion; we have already included prewiring for electrical vehicle charging infrastructure on 
the building plans.

Regarding solar power, there are limitations to exterior features as we are seeking Heritage status, therefore, solar 
power won't be part of the project.

Thanks,

Dan Hagel

Thank you for your quick reply and for being a forward thinker!

Cheers, Bennett
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